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MR WHELAN VISITS YEAR 2
Last week our Principal Mr Whelan came to Year 2 to talk about Thomas Hassall.

First he talked about why our College is named after him. He said that Thomas did really great
things like making Sunday schools so everyone could learn new things and also about God.

Next he talked about where he lived. He lived in England.

Then Mrs Riitano also has a place in the College like the canteen. The canteen is called Mrs
Riitano’s Kitchen. Mrs Riitano made all of her food from scratch. She didn’t even go to the shops.

Finally, Rawdon Middleton is a really special man. He was a pilot. He was very brave and he got
lots of medals and a really hard one to get.  He got rewarded the medal from the Queen. He got
the medal for sacrificing himself so other people could live.

I felt interested in what he was saying.   

By Zak Anogianakis 2B
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